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Jan 2, 2021 
COVID-19 BULLETIN 

 
 

NOTICE OF POSITIVE CASE 

 

 
 On the evening of Saturday, January 2, 2020, Sts’ailes received 

notice of a positive case in Sts’ailes.   

 
 The positive case is in quarantine and the remainder of the household 

is in self-isolation.  

 
 Yeqwethet is working on contact tracing. We are asking for the 

community to stay home and to follow the Public Health Orders 

(PHOs) and the Sts’ailes Interim Law. 

 
o Sts’ailes Interim Law Web Link: 

https://www.stsailes.com/covid19 
 

o BC PHOs Web Link: 
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/safety/emergency-
preparedness-response-recovery/covid-19-provincial-support 
 

 
 There is potential for community exposure and we are asking for all 

members to monitor themselves and if you develop symptoms, please 

contact a health professional for testing.  

 
 COVID is here. Please continue to find COVID safe ways of 

interacting with one another and making essential trips only.  

 

 



 
 

Sts’ailes | www.stsailes.com Page 2 

 
 

SAFE SOCIAL DISTANCING  
 
 

SAFE NOT SAFE 

 

 Staying home with your family 

that live in your home 

 

 

 More than two (2) people entering 

other homes in the community 

 

 

 Enjoying outdoor activities with 

your family that live in your home 

 

 More than two (2) people from 

different homes sitting or standing 

closely to each other in an open 

space, such as the field or beach 

 

 

 Enjoying outdoor activities with 

people that do not live in your 

home, BUT staying six (6) feet 

apart at all times 

 

 Visiting others 

 Merging homes (if you don’t live 

alone) 

 Sharing meals together 

 

 
 

Any questions please call 811  
 

or Johan at 604-798-7889 
 
 

 STAY SAFE EVERYONE  
 


